
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All PRH Staff and Physicians  

From: Sabine Mersmann, President and CEO  

Date: March 1, 2024  

Subject: Flag Lowering 

 

Please note that our flag has been lowered to half-mast in honour of former 

Canadian Prime Minister Brian Mulroney who passed away February 29th.  

The flag will remain lowered until the date of his funeral which has yet to be 

determined.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


